
You may have heard that the Co-operative Bank will soon be 70% owned by private investors, ending over 100 years of mutual ownership by the Co-op. Many customers are worried about what this will mean for the values and principles of the bank.

The Save Our Bank campaign has two aims: to make sure the Co-op Bank sticks to its ethical principles, and for it to be returned to mutual ownership as soon as possible.

	If you support the Save Our Bank campaign, please add your name to the thousands who already have.
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